JCR Exec Meeting 31/01/16

Fitz Up Look Sharp:

To be available to help set up during the day and come back the
next morning to help clear up too - Ents team will set a rota. The
event is from 9-1:30.

Halfway Hall:
The formal is on the 10th of Feb - Freshers are to help set up

and set down.

Fitz 50 years:
Fitz will be celebrating its 50th anniversary of Fitz. So far some ideas for an event to

commemorate this are: a summer fair, charity event, a golden bop.

Housing Ballot Bop:

The system of ‘pulling up’ is to stay for this year and there is to be a separate houses and
corridors ballot. However the ballot will be in groups for the following next years.

There are 3 weeks between knowing information about rooms and having to apply - this was
agreed to be enough for students to get into groups.

Update website:
Teams to keep website up to date with pictures of events and send them to Tom with a little
description.

Other business:

1.Key information talked about in committees is not publicized enough - news about
refurbishment of X, Y, Z and the cycle park at Huntington Road for example is not known by
most of the JCR members let alone the members of the college. A small summary (maybe,
bi-annual) on the website might be a good idea so students can keep up to date with
changes in college.

2. Buttery labelling of allergic advice has not been accurate. This should be talked about at
the Food and Beverages meeting.



